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Dale Peters

City of Eau Claire

203 South Farwell Street
Eau Claire, WI 54702

Subject: Tank Closure Remedial Investigation, Eau Claire Water
Treatment Plant, Riverview Drive, Eau Claire

Dear Dale:

The Department has recently reviewed a report concerning the remedial
investigation of the petroleum contamination that was discovered in
November during a tank removal at the Eau Claire Water Treatment Plant.

Based upon the results submitted by your consultant, Ayres Associates,
it appears that any petroleum contamination present has been effectively
removed or reduced to non-detectable levels. In concurrence with your
consultants recommendations, the department feels that no further
actions are required at this time.

Attached is the approved Application to Treat or Dispose of Petroleum
Contaminated Soil. Thank you for your cooperation in addressing this
problem. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at
(715) 839-2906.

Sincerely,

Matt Hostak
Environmental Specialist

Attachment

cc: Bill Evans
Dave Lundberg
John Paddock
Tom Bergamini SW/3
John Andersen, DILHR
Ayres Associates, c/o Patrick Collins and Dennis Johnson





